
 

 

Ousden Parish Council  
Guidance for VAS volunteers  

Tel: 07880 686069 
Email: ousdenparishcouncil@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Thank you for volunteering to help keep rotate Ousden’s VAS. We really appreciate your support.  
Our role is to ensure the work is carried out safely with the risk to volunteers being kept as low as 
possible.  
 

If you wish to be covered by the Parish Council’s Insurance please complete the Volunteer 
Agreement below.  It is a requirement set by our insurers that volunteers are made aware of any 
potential risks and how to avoid them.     
 

Please read the information below carefully and sign the consent form at the bottom of the page. 
 

Volunteers should: 
 

• Remove both batteries before moving the VAS to avoid back injury. 
 

• Wear protective equipment e.g. gloves, Hi-Viz vest. 
 

• Park in an agreed safe location to avoid harm from traffic. 
 

• Park defensively to protect team members. 
 

• Avoid charging the battery overnight. 
 
 

Volunteer Agreement Form 
 

 
I _________________________ [Print name], volunteering for Ousden Parish Council, confirm that I 
have read the volunteer guidance. 
 
 
My emergency contact is ___________________________________  
 
 
Tel: _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed __________________________________________________ 
 
 
Dated: __________________________________________________ 
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